
 Dear parent/carer, 

Before the new Reception class start school in September we would like to find out some of the things that they can already 

do, or what they have already achieved, and we are calling these their “WOW moments!” 

Could you please use the summer holidays to write down some of the WOW moments that your child has before they start 

Reception. These could be moments such as: dressing independently, writing their name, helping to make a cake or reading a 

bed time story with you. These WOW moments will be added into their learning journal, which is a record of your child’s 

learning throughout the Reception year. 

Thank you. 

Miss Hardwick and Mrs Johnson.  


